
 
Our Ref:  001/19 
 
10th January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
KS4 Philosophy Club 
 
Your son has been selected to attend the KS4 Philosophy Club that takes place afterschool during Spring 
Term 2019.  
 
You will have seen in our recent RS Newsletter that our KS5 students took part in a similar experience and 
thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to further ‘develop thinking skills through collective enquiry as 
philosophical ‘Big Questions’ were explored!’ 
 
This is a great opportunity for our students. Glenn Skelhorne is an experienced Philosophy teacher and 
accredited by the British Philosophical Institute.  He will be leading the sessions in a P4C (Philosophy 4 
Children) style which will benefit your son’s understanding and widening knowledge of the world of 
Philosophical thought.  As part of the GCSE, our students complete a unit of study on The Existence of God 
and Revelation so these afterschool sessions will greatly enhance classroom learning.  
 
Date: Every Friday through the Spring Term (beginning 18th January) 
Times:  3.20pm-4.00pm 
Venue:  29 
 
Light refreshments will be provided and an RS teacher will supervise the students in all sessions.  If you 
would like your son to attend, please complete and return the reply slip below to me as soon as possible. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
 
Mrs K Harding  
Head of Religious Studies 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mrs K Harding, Head of Religious Studies 
 
Name: _____________________________________________ Form: __________________ 

I give permission for my son to attend the KS4 Philosophy Club afterschool every Friday throughout the 
Spring Term. 

 
Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  


